Tarra Jolly

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] WSNA Public Comment on W-3527--Acadia/Salisbury Ridge Zoning Case for May
12, 2022 Planning Board Meeting

Importance: High

From: Carolyn A. Highsmith <carolyn_highsmith@outlook.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2022 12:12 AM

To: Tarra Jolly <tarraj@cityofws.org>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] WSNA Public Comment on W-3527--Acadia/Salisbury Ridge Zoning Case for May 12, 2022 Planning
Board Meeting

Importance: High

Dear Planning Board members:

The Winston-Salem Neighborhood Alliance (WSNA) would like to express its support
for a recommendation of denial in case W-3527 on Salisbury Ridge Road from RS7 to
NB-S. WSNA agrees with the Planning Staff's assessment that commercial zoning in
this all-residential area is inconsistent with the area plan. WSNA continues to support
the efforts of Washington Park to maintain its integrity and cohesiveness, and we
believe that commercial zoning in this location could undermine that integrity by
leading to other similar requests that are incompatible with the residential character of
the area.

Sincerely yours,

Carolyn Highsmith
On behalf of the W-S Neighborhood Alliance (WSNA); WSNA Zoning Committee
President, Konnoak Hills Community Association

Vice President, New South Community Coalition
Landline Phone: 336-7888-9461
Email: carolyn highsmith@outlook.com
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